Correction

In our May 19, 1993 issue, Tundra Times quoted the wrong dates for
the 1993 Almuqlaplri;myl. The correct dates of this cultural celebra-
tion are June 12 from lﬂq.m. to 10 pm and June 13, 10 am to 6 pm at
Wendler Junior High School. Admission ﬁ‘ﬁ%pur adult with elders
and children under 12 free, Volunteers for this event can call 786-4070.



